
Tara  Reid:  Engaged  and
Married All In One Day

Just  hours  after
tweeting that she “just got engaged,” Tara Reid tied the knot
with  her  fiancé  Zack  Kehayov  in  Greece  on  Saturday.
UsMagazine.com  reported  that  the  American  Reunion  actress
recently split from her boyfriend Michael Lilleun. She was
also  previously  engaged  to  Internet  entrepreneur  Michael
Axtmann, but called it off in April 2010.  Even further back,
she was engaged to Carson Daly — The Voice host — and they
ended  their  relationship  in  June  2001.  Things  might  be
happening very quickly for Reid, but we wish her all the best.

What are the advantages to eloping?

Cupid’s Advice:

Weddings are expensive and can be stressful to plan.  Here is
why Cupid thinks eloping can be the best decision for you:
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1. Cost: Couples who elope will pay a nominal fee compared to
those who have a wedding. Marriage licenses range from $10
(Colorado) to $100 (Minnesota). Your other expenses will only
be your outfit, transportation and lodging.

2. No stress: Planning a wedding is stressful. If you elope,
you won’t be overwhelmed because all you have to plan is when
and where you want to marry the one you love.

3. Avoid drama: If your parents object to the marriage, then
avoid the drama the wedding will cause. By eloping, you’ll
have a simpler ceremony and won’t have to deal with people who
don’t support you both.

Do you think it’s a good idea for couples to elope? Let us
know about your thoughts by commenting below.


